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2021 Boat Stickers  
 

2021 boat stickers are 
available in the office for 
$10.00.  Purchase of the 
stickers will go towards the 
Lake Preservation fund to 
control water weeds, test 
water quality, and lake quality 
projects.   

 
 

PRESIDENT’S  

LETTER 
Come on Spring! Between all the 
snow, the cold and concerns of 
COVID, this has been one of the 
longest winters I can remember! 
 
As Spring approaches and all of us 
spend more time at the lake, I look 
forward to us coming together and 
tackling the challenges we face at 
Leisure Lake. As a private lake 

community, we do not have the resources to hire contractors, we must 
rely on volunteers. There are many of us that have demanding jobs or 
other commitments that do not allow us to be as involved as we would 
like. Thankfully, we have several folks that have the time and talents 
needed to spearhead projects, serve on the board, join committees and 
just plan help out where needed. Unfortunately, those are the same folks 
that are on the receiving end of constant complaints. We could all serve 
our community better, by each of us asking “What can I do to help solve 
this problem?” before we complain about the people that are 
volunteering. We have our own little slice of heaven here at Leisure Lake! 
Can we come together to maintain what we have and work on 
improvements to make it even better?  
 
Please watch for sign-up sheets for projects and open committee seats 
that may interest you. All volunteers are welcome and very much 
appreciated! 
 
I would like to address the issues we are having with the garbage. Waste 
Management has acquired Advanced Disposal. The transition, combined 
with the bad winter we have had, has caused our garbage to be 
overflowing at times! Jackie has been working with our Rep at Waste 
Management to ensure that we are not charged for service that we have 
not received; they have assured us that they are working to improve the 
service they provide. On a good note, we should have our new garbage 
area completed this spring! This will help beautify the area and allow us 
to utilize our new camera system to address the issue of our members 
that are not in good standing and/or folks that do not live at Leisure Lake, 
from using our facilities. 
 
Keep warm and think Spring! 
 
Denise Lindquist 
President, Leisure Lake Association 

 



 

Ladies of the Lake 
 

We are having a Saint Patty’s 
Day Breakfast at the shelter 
house.  It will be held on 
Saturday, March 13th, 7 AM to 
9 AM.  
Price per plate is $7.00.   
You will get the following:  
2 green pancakes 
2 sausage patties 
1 scoop green scrambled eggs 
Choice of 1 beverage: coffee, 
hot chocolate or orange juice. 
 

Vision Mission 
Committee 
 

Hello Leisure Lake, it’s a new 
year with new possibilities. We 
are looking forward to finishing 
up our Beach Project and will 
soon be starting new ones. We 
are always looking for new 
members with new ideas to 
join our group. If interested let 
me know. We are hoping to 
have some great fundraising 
events and we look forward to 
seeing you all there. We still 
have T-shirts and Tank Tops for 
sale!! We will also still be 
renting Kayak’s this year. Can 
contact office or Angela @ 
515-205-0761 for more info. 
We will start posting meetings 
and work days on the board at 
the mailboxes anyone is 
welcome.  
We are looking for exterior 
paint if anyone has some they 
would like to donate. Any and 
all colors welcome. 
Thank you  
 

 
Welcome New Members 
 

We have new members at the Lake – Welcome 
Hunter Wallace, Unit 3, Lots 97 & 98 
Jake & Sarah Moser, Unit 4, Lot 158 
Mike O’Brien & Kerry Lara Unit 4, Lots 161 & 162 
Timothy Martin, Unit 4, Lot 63 & 64 
Richard & Lay Lonnie Charles, Unit 1, Lot 312 
Trent & Cathy Gotberg, Unit 1, lots 195-199 
 

Deaths 
We are sorry to say that we lost another member, David Bennett Jr. passed 
away on September 17, 2020.  He had been a member for 3 years.  

Willing to Run 

You are eligible to run for the board if your assessments have been paid by 
May 1st and you have a signed covenant on all of your properties.  If you 
are willing to run and will be eligible, please fill out the attached and return 
it to the office before May 1st.  The Ballots will be sent out with the June 
newsletters to all members that have their assessments paid. 

 
Throw Back Picture From 1970 
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy 
natural beauty, peace and contentment 

 


